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April 3, ~ 1990 4
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-

Aubrey V. Godwin.. Director
.

Radiological Health Branch! -

.s
State 0ffice Building

,

Montgomery, . Alabama'36130 ;

Dear Mr. Godwin:' . ,,s

This ' is- in reply to your memorandum dated February 8,1990- concerning| the
"Protechnics" request. The request was serit - to' State Programs and the reply
from State Programs is enclosed. The reply appears to-be self-explanatory..

Thanks for the opportunity to work with you and your program on this matter.
If you have any questions,~please give me a call.

Sincerely,

$tJGINM StGNED BY
R! CHARD L WOODRUFF'

Richabd L. Woodruff.
-State. Agreements.0fficer

Enclosure -

| Memorandum from Vandy L. Milier
dated 03-21-90

L .cc: Vandy L. Miller, Assistant Director
'

for State Agreements Progret

bec: R. L. Woodruff,

p0ocument Control Desk (SP01)
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